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June 2022 

 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Crich Carr C of E Primary 
School.  
 
The position has become vacant following the standing down of the current Head as 
a result of family commitments.  
 
Crich Carr is a happy and successful small village school which offers children an 
exciting and rich curriculum through a team of dedicated and talented staff. 
 
We are proud of the excellent academic record of our school but believe that this is 
matched by the wide variety of experiences, both inside and outside the classroom, 
to fully equip our children for the future. We strive to provide a happy, caring, family 
atmosphere within which everyone is made to feel valued; we believe that each 
person has a valuable contribution to make to school life. Underpinning everything 
we do are our Christian values which we share with the children through daily 
collective worship and throughout the curriculum. 
 
We wish to appoint a Headteacher who will maintain our ethos and provide a high 
standard of leadership to contribute to the ongoing development of the school. 
 
We hope that you will be interested in applying for the post of Headteacher at Crich 
Carr and would be pleased to show you around if you would like to visit. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application which must be with us by Tuesday 5th 
July 2022. 
 
Interviews will be held on 14th & 15th July 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
John Moffat 
Chair of Governors 
 
 


